
Homework:    

Phonics sheet in the homework file: 

Below is a list of words your child can read to you, so 
that they can get practice segmenting and blending 
their sounds within words.  

Maths sheet: Please see the homework in the file. 

Containing: Weekly spellings and homework. 

                                                                                                                                     
This week, as part of our topic about animals, the children went on a minibeast hunt. They had to look 
for minibeasts in the grass and under logs and in the insect hotels of the garden. Ask them to 
tell you what they found. They also set up some rain gauges to measure how much rainfall we 
have. Perhaps try these activities at home too. 
 
From Mrs Tricklebank, Mrs Webb and the Year 1 Team 
Email: caterpillars@meadows.worcs.sch.uk                            dragonflies@meadows.worcs.sch.uk 

Hello Year 1 

• As a healthy eating school, we would like to 

encourage the children to eat a healthy snack 

at playtime. Please do not send chocolate, 

crisps or sweets as morning snacks. 

• Bring a filled water bottle to school every day 

please, which your child can top up.  

For the 

week:  

18.3.23 

To Do 

Bring your reading bag to school each day and 

change your book if you are ready to. 

Monday  

 

Dragonflies P.E. Please wear your PE kit. 

If you go to multi-sports please come to school in your PE 

kit. 

Tuesday  

 

 

Wednesday 

 

Caterpillars P.E. Please wear your PE kit. 

 

Thursday 

 

Dragonflies P.E. Please wear your PE kit. 

Friday 

 

Caterpillars P.E. Please wear your PE kit. 

Please practise for a test on Friday 22nd March 

   

 

turn 

hurt 

church 

burst 

 

girl 

bird 

shirt 

first 

third 

The digraphs 

ir      ur 

Tricky Words 

Thursday 





Reading Focus  
Can your child read these words? 

screw 

blew 

torn 

glue 

haunting 

highest 

furthest 

nearer 

hairy 

saucer 

driving 



Can your child read these tricky words by sight? 

This is how we are now learning to write the letters of the alphabet.  


